Edinburgh Students’ Charities Appeal, 5/2 Bristo Square, Edinburgh, EH8 9AL

Glowsticks FAQ

Where can | sell glowsticks?
o Alice at ESCA can book you a slot at the Big Cheese on a Saturday night.
o Three people can get in for free and jump the queue.
e If you want to sell at another venue, we can provide glowsticks and buckets but you
must liaise with the venue yourselves.

Where do | get the glowsticks?
e You can collect them from the Activities Office in Potterrow.

What other important information do | need to know?
e The names of people fundraising at the Big Cheese must be emailed to Alice before
Thursday S5pm.
e We can lend you a bucket.
o You MUST make a label with the name & UK charity number of the
charity/society/sports club clearly displayed and put this on the bucket.
o We will give you cable ties which MUST be used to secure the bucket lid while
collecting
o Buckets & leftover glowsticks you want to return MUST be handed in to the Activities
Office the next working day
o Otherwise the cost will be deducted from your fundraising total.

What do | do with the money raised?
e We will give you a money bag to transfer the money into at the end of the night.
e If fundraising at the Big Cheese
o The money MUST be handed to the night manager (ask for him/her at the
cloakroom) and they will put it into the safe.
o There is a form to be completed when you hand over the money, this must be
returned to the Activities Office the next working day
e If fundraising at another venue — the money MUST be handed in to the Activities Office
the next working day
e We will then count and bank the money and pay it out to your charity

How much do the glowsticks cost?
e The glowsticks are £3 for a pack of 100.
e Headband connectors that can be used to make bunny ears are 15p each
e The cost of these items is taken from your fundraising total.

Who can | fundraise for?
e You can fundraise for any U.K registered charity or your sports club or society.

To book a slot or if you have any questions email Alice: appeal.coordinator@escaonline.org




